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FORMER REPUBLIC OF SOMALILAND FOREIGN MINISTER AND FIRST
LADY VISITS TO COLLABORATE

The School of Nursing hosted a visit from nurse midwife and women's health advocate,
Dr. Edna Adan Ismail. Dr. Adan is the former Foreign Minister and former first lady of the
Republic of Somaliland. Dr. Adan shared that the health of the people of Somaliland is
among the worst in the world, that one in eleven children die in infancy, and nearly 4,000
women die in childbirth each year. This tragedy is largely due to the civil war which
caused the death or departure of nearly all the country's health care professionals.

During her visit, Dr. Adan toured the School of Nursing Simulation Center and met a
group of CSUF nursing students. Dr. Adan was particularly interested in seeing low-
fidelity simulation tools such as "Mama Natalie” as they would be easiest to implement in
her hospital. She also explored some of the high-fidelity simulation tools available, such
as the ultrasound simulator used to train students on the use of ultrasound in
obstetrics/gynecology. Read more...

11TH ANNUAL STTI INDUCTION CEREMONY & POSTER
PRESENTATION

Join us in congratulating CSUF students and our fellow colleagues in the community as
they are inducted as members of Sigma Theta Tau International. We will also support
and congratulate those presenting research projects through poster presentations.

Saturday, April 8th 2017
Knott's Berry Farm Hotel

Guest speaker: Michelle A. Post, MA, LMFT

Reqister by March 17...

CSUF ALUMNI ASSOCIATION,
SCHOOL OF NURSING &
NURSING STUDENTS
ASSOCIATION
PRESENTS

APRIL 15TH, 2017
CSUF RUBY GERONTOLOGY CENTER
OAM-4PM

TITAN NURSES ACROSS GENERATIONS

Nursing students and alumni are invited to the inaugural CSUF Nursing Convention
-Learn more about the nursing profession

-How to navigate your career

-Network with nurse eladers, hospital recruiters, and CSUF nursing alumni

Free admission & parking
Please RSVP by April 3rd
Lunch provided

April 15th, 2017 9am-4pm
CSUF Ruby Gerontology Center Auditorium

AN EVENING_WITH_A NURSE L EADER
LIVING LEGE\TD

Sister Callista Koy

Thursday 4/27 @ RGC Auditorium 5-7pm

SISTER CALLISTA ROY: AN EVENING WITH A NURSE LEADER &

LIVING LEGEND 4/27/17
SAVE-THE-DATE: We are delighted to announce that Sister Callista Roy will be here on
campus to commemorate our year of the Nurse Leader speaker series.

An Evening with a Nurse Leader:
Living Legend Sister Callista Roy
"The Roy Adaptation Model and Implementation in Practice”

Thursday, April 27, 2017

5:00pm-7:00pm

Ruby Gerontology Center Auditorium (RGC-13)
Free admission

View events listing....

ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT

RUBEN MACIAS, EL-BSN 2011 GRADUATE

Ruben Macias graduated from California State University, Fullerton's Entry-Level BSN
Program in 2011. He has since earned a master's degree in epidemiology from Columbia
University and has worked at a number of world-class institutions including the UCLA
Ronald Reagan Medical Center, Children's Hospital Los Angeles, NYU Langone Medical
Center, and Mount Sinai Hospital in New York City. Ruben began his nursing career as
an RN on the pediatrics floor and has spent most of his time in the pediatric CTICU since;
he has recently returned to academia and is working on another master's degree, this
time from the USC Keck School of Medicine, in nursing anesthesia. Read more...

STUDENT NEWS
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2017 PRE-LICENSURE BSN WHITE COAT CEREMONY

During this year's White Coat Ceremony, Dr. Deanna Jung explained that students are
now leaving the "honeymoon phase" of nursing school and entering the phase where
they will realize it is hard work, demanding, and intimidating at times.

Dr. Jung reached out to students’ family and friends to honor them as cheerleaders: the
support system, the ones who when they say "Why am | doing this?" will encourage them
to take a deep breath and remember their passion for the field of nursing. Read more...
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STUDENT RESEARCH OPPORTUNITIES

Several nursing faculty are working on research projects and need help from CSUF
students.

Dr. Rose Sakamoto's Robust Aging Program located at the Osher Lifelong Learning
Institute has begun a study on Vitamin D supplementation and its effects on cognition for
adults between 60 and 90 years of age.

With this study, the program will provide basic health assessment of older adults, provide
opportunities for student education and service training related to health assessment and
health promotion in older adults, promote interprofessional research in the practice
setting on age related predictors for health behavior change, and collaborate with
community agencies in sharing resources and providing services to meet the health
promotion needs of older adults.

Study participants and student RNs are needed now through June 2018.
Dr. Sakamoto can be reach at rsakamoto@fullerton.edu

Faculty/Student Collaboration Opportunities...

APPLICATIONS OPEN

APPLICATIONS FOR MSN PROGRAMS AVAILABLE

MSN Leadership Concentration
MSN Nurse Educator Concentration
MSN School Nursing

SCHOLARSHIPS & AWARDS

2017 DAISY AWARD NOMINATIONS

Students, faculty, administrators and others are invited to nominate a deserving CSUF
nursing faculty member by submitting the online DAISY Faculty Award nomination
form.

Nominations due April 17th |
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Faculty, patients, coworkers, preceptors and others are invited to nominate a deserving
CSUF Student Nurse by submitting the online DAISY In Training student award
nomination form.

The DAISY &)

y In Training Award
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IN MEMORY OF J. PATRICK BARMNES
yominatons Due: April 1/7th

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS FOR NURSING AVAILABLE
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Apply by April 1st

We value your feedback!

Complete our Community Partners Survey

CSU Fullerton | School of Nursing
657-278-3336 | nursing@fullerton.edu | nursing.fullerton.edu
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